
NOTICE
Town of Raymond

Request for Qualifications (RFQ)
Crescent Lake Grant Administrator

January 2014

The Town of Raymond is inviting responses from private sector consultants interested in entering into 
an agreement to administer projects related to grant funding issued by the State of Maine Department 
of Environmental Protection titled “2014 Grants for Nonpoint Source Pollution Control Projects, 
Watershed-based Plan Implementation.” Submissions are due no later than Friday, January 31, 2014 at 
2:00pm. 

Project details and submission materials can be found at www.raymondmaine.com or by contacting 
Town Manager Don Willard (don.willard@raymondmaine.org) at 207-655-4742 x 131.

http://www.raymondmaine.com/
mailto:don.willard@raymondmaine.org

